Site Report — Meshik School- May 2023

To: Superintendent Kasie Luke From: Kate Cornell
and LPSD School Board Members Meshik School, May 2023

Outstanding Activities and Events

Port Heiden held their Culture Week the week of April 17th and it was a resounding success! Being able to
have whole school cultural activities and geting outside was so important. HUGE thanks to John Christensen,
Jaclyn Christensen, Tisha Kalmakoff, Celestee Christensen, Lil Kosbruk, and Maxine Christensen for coming
down and helping students and staff with our different activities. We so appreciate you!
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Personnel

We woud like to welcome Mr. Josh Stauber as the new principal for next year! He is joining us from Oregon
and is excited to spend time working with our students and community in the coming year. We are in the
process of hiring for our lower elementary and our upper/middle position. Katie Zimmerman will be
returning in the upper elementary position next school year.

Standards Based System/Curriculum Progress

Students worked on their end of levels and on wrapping up standards for the year. The teachers completed
the End-of-Year checkouts for each student so that there is no confusion as to where students will be placed
next year.

Technology Progress

Technology is functional at the school.

Facility Update

All facilities are functional. Tim McDermott will be visiting PTH in mid-May in order to take stock of what
needs to be done maintenance-wise over the summer.

LSAC Activity

The April LSAC meeting occurred on April 19th.

Volunteer Report

Thank you to those who volunteered to cook lunch at the school while Ms. Holly was out!

Professional Development

No PD in the month of May.
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Pupil Attendance

Attendance is something that needs to be a focus in the coming year. It is difficult to educate kids when they
are not at school.

Student and Staff Safety

Meshik School continues to provide all students with a safe and suitable learning environment which will be
enhanced with student’s improved attendance and completion of classwork.

Subsistence Calendar

Meshik School staff continues to provide a rigorous education for students in light of the shortened calendar.

Other

| just wanted to say thank you to the community of Port Heiden for allowing me to take on the position of
principal this past semester. It was a growth experience for all of us and | am so grateful for the time | had
with your students!
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